Finance group report to the Parish Pastoral Council meeting December 2018

The finance group ran a successful appeal at all mases on 27/28" October and 3/4™ November.

Its next meeting will take place on Tuesday 27" November 2018 just a week before the next meeting
of the PPC and a report will be made to the January meeting following this.

Paul Turpin 20/11/2018



